From: I

Sent: 17 April 2020 17:39

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: 7D Oval Road Planning

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password cte. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecuritvTeam@camden. gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so cxtra vigilance is required.

Dear Madame
As a follow up to the below 1 understand that a decision has not been made yet.

T wanted to reiterate my concerns and attach photograph of the cracks in my property which I mentioned
below.

On 27 Nov 2019, at 8:27 pm, |

Dear Madame

Re: Planning Application 2018/3049/P.5 Oval Road (Basement Application) Conservation
Arca

1 write to lodge a concern regarding the above planning application. The building of the
basement will require the removal of the large sycamore tree on the boundary line between
No 5 and No7. B

My concern is that the removal of the tree will cause subsidence to No. 7 of which l am a
leaseholder

The work that has already been done at No5 has I believe already caused some damage - 1
have already had to have a crack in my kitchen repaired and have had to adjust the back door

to my property as it would no longer close.

As you can imagine 1 am therefore not happy about the prospect of any further damage.



Moreover as this is part of the Primrose Hill conversation area I would ask if they have been
consulted on this application?

Sincerely












